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Proposed Motion 22-227 

 
 

 
Snohomish County Council 

 
 

Committee: Planning & Community Development Analyst:   Ryan Countryman 

ECAF:    2022-0551 

Proposal:  Proposed Motion 22-227   Date:    June 6, 2022 

 

 

Consideration:  

Motion 22-227 would reappoint Leah Everett to the Snohomish County Planning 

Commission (Planning Commission).  

 

Background   

Leah Everett was appointed to the Planning Commission in July 2018 representing 

District 5. Ms. Everett has served capably on the commission, including serving as its 

vice-chair. SCC 2.08.080 provides for renominations of planning commissioners. County 

Councilmember Sam Low is renominating Leah Everett to a second full term on the 

commission.  

 

The Planning Commission has eleven positions, ten of which are currently occupied. 

Reappointment of Leah Everett would help maintain that number. 

 

Current Proposal  

Scope: Motion 22-227 would reappoint Leah Everett to the Planning Commission 

Effective Date:  Commissioner Everett’s second term would begin at the conclusion of 

her first term in July 2022. 

Fiscal Implications:  No impact 

 

Handling:  Normal  

 

Request 

Assign to Committee of the Whole for briefing on June 6 and set time and date for a 

public hearing. The suggested public hearing date is June 29, 2022, at 9:00 a.m. 

 


